
Assessment Report
 
The Assessment Panel was not convinced, based on the information in 
the application, that the proposed project qualified as Education 
format. The panel believed that the appropriate format for the 
project as presented was Documentary because it is more a source of 
information about the employment prospects in the gaming industry 
rather than an educational programme with clear learning objectives, 
outcomes or supports. Therefore, the application was not eligible 
for funding in Round 22 of the Sound & Vision Scheme II.
 


